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Red Diesel 
 

NON-CONFIDENTIAL 
 

Report by:  Clerk 

Date:  10 November 2021 

Report to: Finance Committee 11/2021 

Due to Government changes, from April 2022 we will no longer be able to run our Grounds 

vehicles on red diesel and will have to use white diesel instead. (See separate IOG article). 

 

Running on white diesel will be significantly more expensive than red, and the 2022-23 budgets will 

need to be amended accordingly. 

 

We will still be able to buy white diesel in bulk, as we currently do with the red diesel. 

 
We will be able to use the large storage tank at the Mill Lane workshop, once the red diesel has 

been used and the tank cleaned out. 

 

   

 

RECOMMENDATION(S):  

 

That committee notes the impact on the 2022-23 budget. 


